May 8, 2024

To whom it may concern,

As a landowner on Range road 263, | am writing this letter to voice my concerns of the expansion
application put forth by Vanhuigenboss Farms.

My first concern is the possible contamination of the local water supply, including the Willow Creek
Basin and the underground water supply.

Another concern is the increase of water needed to accommodate the expansion during the drought
conditions. It seems to be an irresponsible decision by a corporation that should be stewards of the land
and its resources.

My final concern is access to the feedlot expansion. The obvious route will be RR 263, which, in my
opinion does not have the needed structure to accommodate the increase of heavy traffic.

Thank you for your time concerning this matter,

Stuart Sheridan

Part of SW Sect. 15
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